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Chris Hunt Cooke has spotted this article in the recent issue of the popular paper, Classic Car Weekly – saying “from this article it seems that the DVLA 
will now issue a further reminder if SORN or VED has expired and nothing has been heard from the Registered Keeper. I have not been able to verify this 
from the DVLA website but it looks genuine.” (Source: Classic Car Weekly, 2nd February 2011) 


